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First Day of School for 2023-2024 

 

On Tuesday, September 5th, 2023, at 9:15 a.m. it is requested that all students line up outside where 

their new teacher will collect the students to begin their first day in their new classroom.  

 

Staff Assignments for 2023-2024 

 

FDK.................................. Ms. Anderson* and Mrs. Wernham 

Gr. 1/2  ............................................................... Mrs. Franklin 

Gr. 3/4 ............................................................. Miss DeKoning  

Gr. 5/6 ................................................................... Ms. Gabriel 

Gr. 7/8 .................................................................... Mr. Curran 

French/Science/STEAM ..................................... Mr. Belanger 

Custodian ......................................................................... TBA 

Secretary ........................................................... Mrs. Stevens 

Principal ........................................................... Mrs. Anderson 

 

Congratulations to Ms. Delanghe as she begins her retirement at the end of this school year. 

Congratulations to Ms. Kelly Anderson as she begins her maternity leave soon. Her replacement for 
next year has not yet been determined. 

We wish Mrs. Oxford, Ms. Dickson, Mrs. Lawrence, and Ms. Clark best of luck in their new schools 
next year. 

 

Dogs on School Property 

 

For the safety of all students, dogs are not permitted on school property during school hours, in the 
morning during drop-off, and after school during pick-up. We appreciate you respecting this rule.  

 

Have a safe and wonderful summer break 

and all the best for the new school year!
 


